OFFICIAL

From: I

Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2025 11:36 AM

To:
I

Ce: I

Subject: RE: Freightliner Ltd. v. Network Rail Infrastructure Ltd. - alleged failure to comply with
TTP2591

Firstly, Network Rail wishes to note our continued dialogue with Freightliner on 4L73 (i.e. the subject
of TTP2591), ever since the Determination was made. We would not wish for you or the Hearing
Chair to think that this matter hasn’t received due care and attention — the matter of 4L73 has been
discussed at length.

| can confirm that Network Rail welcomes further guidance from the Hearing Chair under Network
Code Condition D5.3.2 — we would like to request clarification. Network Rail agrees to waive the
time limits in D5.3.3.

Please could ] be included in all future correspondence.

Kind Regards

A_IgfworkRail

System Operator





